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MOTION FROM MEMBERS IN ACCORDANCE WITH COUNCIL ASSEMBLY 
PROCEDURE RULE 3.9 – STREET WARDENS 
 
At the meeting of the Executive held on 2nd March 2004 we considered the following 
motion referred from Council Assembly on 28th January 2004, which had been 
moved by Councillor Alfred Banya,  seconded by Councillor Barrie Hargrove and 
referred to the Executive for consideration:- 
 
1. That this Council is committed to high standards for its Street Wardens schemes 

and therefore welcomes the Government's invitation to Local Authorities to 
apply for its Wardens Quality Standards Award, which assesses 
organisational performance and plans relating to: 

 
• achieving the results the scheme has signed up to; 
• leadership of the scheme including a vision of the area's potential;  and a 

strategy for its improvement; 
• management performance including communication and open decision  

making;  
• financial management; 
• staff management including training; 
• working with the community to ensure all benefit equally from  

warden support regardless of disability, race, religion, gender, sexuality or 
age. 

2. To show its commitment to high standards, this council requests the Executive  
to ensure that the London Borough of Southwark makes an application for the 
Wardens Quality Standards Award. 

We  agreed the motion. 

 
Questions raised on this report at the Council Assembly meeting on 31st March 2004 
are attached as an appendix to this report. 
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MOTION FROM MEMBERS IN ACCORDANCE WITH COUNCIL ASSEMBLY 
PROCEDURE RULE 3.9 – AIRPORT DEVELOPMENT 
 
At the meeting of the Executive held on 2nd  March 2004 we considered the following 
motion referred from Council Assembly on 28th January, 2004, which had been 
moved by Councillor Toby Eckersley and seconded by Councillor David Bradbury:- 
 
That the Executive is requested to ensure that the Council issues a response to the 
recent Government White Paper on airport development to include, as a minimum, 
expressions of concern as to: 
 

a. The material increase in aircraft noise over the Borough and South 
London if the number of glide paths to Heathrow is increased from two to 
three. 

b. The absence of criteria relating to noise nuisance for permitting the 
construction of a third runway at Heathrow from 2016; and 

c. The absence of proposals to ensure more effective limitation of noise 
nuisance in the final hour of the ‘night flights’ regime, between 5am and 
6am. 

 
We agreed the motion.  
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